
Dear ms Carly Sawyer, 
I have previously sent in a submission regarding opposition to the proposed Retirement 
Villiage developement at 181 Allambie Rd Allambie Heights, on further thought about this 
development, I think it is up to the developer to make sure that their assets are at there further 
most distance from bushland and that the construction method and materials used are BAL 
rated and the clearing of bushland adjacent to this development for asset protection should not 
happen . Manly Memorial Park is there for future generations and is not there for developers to 
profit from it ,
I am no longer a Northern beaches local and reside in Western Australia, but still love the area 
and it's environment,
Kind regards Stephen.
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